


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the October 7th 2018 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Directors
Officers present: Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, John Waller, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:07 pm.  The minutes of the September 2nd BOD meeting were approved as submitted, 
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt reported that three members dues are up for renewal this month.  
Training Officer Alan Raul updated the BOD on the upcoming Linux group meeting schedule.  
Secretary Ralph Sutter reminded the group that the October Photo Group would be hosted by Monica Tarzier.  In Ralph’s absence, Kaye Raul will take notes on that meeting.
Sutter did a dry run with today’s Second Session presenter, Bob Gostischa, to make sure that Bob’s Zoom presentation will run smoothly.  
Alan confirmed the program for the November 2018 General Meeting.  He will speak on the programs built in to Windows 10 that can be used for viewing and editing videos.  Ralph will present the freeware programs VLC and Irfanview as well as Internet Radio.
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